
 

Dear Year 4,  

We hope you and your families are all well and safe. Thank you to all of you who have 
emailed us a piece of work you are feeling proud of. Remember, it is now an expectation 
that you send us one piece of work a week for us to see. We hope you enjoy your home 
learning for this week and enjoy the videos. Remember, next week there will not be any 
home learning as it is half term. If you have any questions, email us and we will be able help 
you.  

 

Before school closed, we read The Wild Robot by Peter Brown. We 
thought it would be nice if we could finish the book. Over half term, 
we will be uploading videos of us reading the book for you to watch 
and enjoy.  

 

 

 

Some examples of great work we were sent this week… 

 

 

  
 



The answer to the riddle in our last letter is: An envelope. Well done to all of the children 
who emailed us with the correct answer.  
 
 
This week, your riddle is: What type of cheese is made backwards?  
 
 
Last week, we challenged you to make an instrument or use something you already have for 
Clap for Carers on a Thursday!  
 

 
Miss Salter used an old saucepan and a wooden spoon 
for her instrument. She stood next to the crochet rainbow 
she made!   
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
Miss Laffan used a metal water bottle and spoon. It sounded much 
louder than she expected!   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Miss Cook used pasta inside a Tupperware container. Even 
Coco joined her this week!   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Finally, your challenge for this week and half term is…. 
 

 
 

 
We challenge you to bake something with an adult or a sibling at home. Send us a picture 
of your creation. We will pick a winner and put the picture of your bake on our next 
newsletter.  
 
Remember, we love hearing from you.  You can email us any messages, questions or pictures 
of things you have been doing at home.  
 
Please email us via the Year 4 email address as we will be accessing this directly. 
 
year4shared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk 
 

We all miss you lots! 

 
Miss Salter, Miss Laffan, Miss Cook and Mrs Gentles.  


